## To the council of City of Kawartha Lakes

Regarding The Waterfront Area on Cedar Glen Road.

Thank you for accepting our petition. We strongly feel that the town should retain ownership of the waterfront area. The 20 feet per dock space that we had suggested in the petition would

allow for all of the existing dock owners to retain their spots. Some people have two or even two and a half spaces. We feel that everyone who has a dock at the waterfront now should be allowed

to maintain and keep their spot. We agree with the NO Parking Signs along the road at the waterfront. The big decks that are too close to the road should also be removed. There is already

a lot of animosity towards each other and we feel that this will only worsen if you were to sell the waterfront to the front lot owners. We are more than willing to pay the registration fee

and the yearly docking fee to the town.

Sincerely, Laurie and Fred Davis.